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Date: March 13, 2023 
 
Re: Notice of Cancellation of RFP 22-01A ADC Card Account Solutions 
 
On July 6, 2022, the Arizona State Treasurer’s Office issued a Request for Proposal for Inmate 
Release Card Account Solutions for the Arizona Department of Corrections (ADC) (RFP22-
01A).  As of March 15, 2023, RFP 22-01A will be cancelled and will not be reissued at this time. 
 
Thank you to all bidders for their interest in doing business with the State of Arizona Treasurer’s 
Office. 
 
 


